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CALENDAR

JANUARY
29........Kindergarten Information 

Evening; 7-8:30 pm; at Sidney 
Elementary School

30........Swim Club

FEBRUARY
3-7.......Kindergarten Registration 

Week for September 2014
3..........Div. 9 & 12 Bake & 

Garage/Desk Sale
6..........Grade Five Camp Information 

Evening; 7 pm
6..........Swim Club
10........Family Day; students not in 

session
12........PAC Meeting; 6:30 pm
13........Fun Lunch
13........Swim Club
20........Grade 4/5 Field Trip to UVic 

Symphony
20........Swim Club
20........Family Movie Night; details 

TBA
21........Non-Instructional Day; 

students not in session
27........Swim Club
28........Popcorn Day

MARCH
5..........PAC Meeting; 6:30 pm
5..........District Swim Meet at 

Commonwealth Pool
6..........Swim Club
7..........Family Dance; details to TBA
10-21...Spring Break

JANUARY 2014 NEWSLETTER

BOUQUETS TO...
• all of the parents and students who assisted with the Bottle 

Drive - it was a very wet one, but it was still very successful! 
The determination/steadfastness of the volunteers (Jen 
Langard, Jos Barnard, Michelle Cote, Gwen McEwen, 
Janice Putter, Heather & Isaac Lal, Shaun & Caidy Abbott, 
Marc & Riley Glesby, Jane & Jonathan May, Nina & Ella 
Parry, Melissa Arneson, Marissa Bentham, Reagan Grieve, Tina, 
Joey, & Olivia Halaaz, Anna Marie Powell, Tracy Schmidt, Wendy 
Tisdall, Tracy Lawrence, Sara, Lucas, Charlotte, & Wyatt Benson, 
Shannon Johnsen, Derek Williams, Jeannine Wakely and Sarah 
Bohl) was much appreciated!! Thanks to all who contributed bottles and 
cans.  Thanks to Mr. and Mrs. McRae, for once again providing the 
horse trailer for storage!

• all of the staff and parents who are offering a variety of extra curricular 
activities at our school!

• thank you to Graham Sucksmith, for refurbishing and donating the 
wooden orca that now "watches over" the Stream of Dreams salmon on 
our fence!

LITERACY DAY
Thanks to the family members who joined us to for reading time on Monday 
morning!  It has been exciting to see the wonderful bookmarks that students 
and families have created! As well, we had a very entertaining assembly on 
Monday, where the Paper Bag Princess (Ms. Collett!) and Captain 
Underpants (Mr. Franceschini!) were interviewed by the Cat in the Hat 
(Mrs. McManus!).  They shared stories of how their families modeled a love 
of books, about being a curious researcher, and how reading and writing 
develop super powers - with imagination being one of the greatest super 
powers of all!

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION
Kindergarten registration will be held next week, February 3rd through 7th.  
Please bring proof of age and proof of address.  The District Kindergarten 
Information Evening is being held this Wednesday, January 29th, from 7:00 
to 8:30, at Sidney School.  Please spread the word to neighbours with 
Kindergarten-age children.

 SAFE ARRIVAL PROGRAM

please email 

kelsetsafearrival@sd63.bc.ca

or call 250-655-1194

if your child will be absent or late.

(Please do not call the main office 
number, thank you.)

mailto:KELSET_ELem@sd63.bc.ca
http://kelset.sd63.bc.ca/
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TRAFFIC/PARKING
Thank you very much for your cooperation in helping 
to ensure that our parking lot is as safe and "effective" 
as possible.
• Our main challenge occurs when drivers leave their 

vehicles in the DROP OFF LANE.  This results in 
our buses being delayed, as they can't pass the 
parked vehicle, and not only puts the buses off 
schedule but causes the other vehicles to get 
backed up also.  If everyone uses the DROP OFF 
LANE as it is intended, our parking lot generally 
runs smoothly.

• Please note that there is RESIDENTIAL ONLY 
parking on Haro Park Terrace.

CROSSING GUARDS
We now have a Crossing Guard at the Panorama 
crosswalk, at the McTavish/East Saanich intersection 
and at the Bazan Bay Road crosswalk each morning 
and afternoon (and no longer have a Crossing Guard 
at the crosswalk near Pender Park Drive.)  This 
change is a result of parental requests and in 
consultation with the RCMP and the School District.

LOST AND FOUND
Our lost  and found is  overflowing.   Please 
check the lost and found next time you are in 
the school.  Any items that are not claimed 
by the end of the school year are donated to 
charity.  It's a great idea to label your child's 
clothing.

ARTREACH PROGRAM
A couple of times each year, several of our classes 
have the opportunity to participate in a artsREACH 
printmaking and painting workshops. ArtsREACH 
workshops are provided to our school free of charge, 
enriching our students experiences in the fine arts. 
The artsREACH program is run by a local, non-profit 
society called OCTA Collective. (OCTA stands for 
Only Creative Thinking Allowed). This society raises 
funds for the artsREACH program through grant 
applications, fundraising, and private donations. To 
find out more about artsREACH visit their website at 
www.  artsreach  .ca  . We are pleased to invite 
artsREACH into our school and look forward to further 
fine arts workshops provided by their professional 
instructors.

EXTRA CURRICULAR
The following extra curricular activities are currently 
being offered at our school.  Thanks to the staff and 
parent volunteers, for making these wonderful 
opportunities available to our students!
• Swim Club:  Grades 3, 4 & 5; Thursdays 

after school; with Mrs. Doehring, Mrs. 
Jespersen, Mrs. McRae and Mrs. Trottier

• Basketball:  Grades 4 and 5; Tuesdays and 
Thursdays, at lunch time; with Mrs. 
Hodgson, Mrs. Postlethwaite and
Mr. Whalen

• Juggling:  Fridays, at lunch time; with 
Mme. St. Amand

• Rainbow Loom Crafts:  Fridays, at lunch time; 
with Ms.Willock and Mrs. Abbott

• Dance Club:  Mondays, at lunch time; with Ms. 
Ashcroft and Ms. Willock

• Craft Club:  Grades 4 & 5; Wednesdays, at lunch 
time; with Mrs. Bocking, Mrs. Garvin and Mrs. 
Jones

• Thanks to Mrs. Hodgson, Mrs. Postlethwaite, 
Ms. Smith and Mrs. Underwood for coaching 
soccer in the fall; thanks to Mrs. Fawkes for 
coaching the Skipping Club October through 
December; and thanks to Mrs. Hodgson, for 
providing Grade Four and Five students the 
opportunity to play floor hockey in December 
and January.

Beginning in late February, we will have Cross 
Country for Grades 2 through 5, with two lunch time 
practices per week and after school Meets on April 
16th , 23rd and 30th (Wednesdays).

In May and June, we will have Track and Field 
activities, for Grades 3, 4 and 5.  There will be lunch 
time practises, as well as opportunities to practise 
during P.E. classes, and there will be a District Field 
Meet and a District Track Meet in early June.

CLOTHING DONATIONS WELCOME!
We continue to find that we need spare clothing for 
when accidents occur and children don't have extra 
clothing at school.  Should you have pants. that your 
child has outgrown, we would welcome them at the 
office.

PLEASE RETURN BORROWED CLOTHING!
Should your child have occasion to borrow extra 
clothing from the office, we appreciate it being washed 
and returned as soon as possible.  Thank you!

http://www.artsreach.ca/
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COMMUNITY NEWS...

PENINSULA BOX LACROSSE
Registration is open for the 2014 season at 

www.penlax.com.
Pre-season sessions will take place in

a few weeks and the season starts up after
spring break.

Open to players aged 5-16...come out and
play the fastest game on two feet!

PENINSULA SOCCER ASSOCIATION
Spring Soccer Program

The program runs Tuesday nights from April 
22 - June 10.

Information and registration can be found on 
the Peninsula Soccer Website’s homepage at 

http://www.peninsulasoccer.ca/

http://www.penlax.com/
http://www.peninsulasoccer.ca/%22%20%5Ct%20%22_blank




PROGRAMS FOR CHILDREN AT THE 
SIDNEY/NORTH SAANICH LIBRARY

JANUARY – FEBRUARY 2014

Good Morning Rhyme Time.  Bring your littlest ones to 
the library for stories, songs, rhymes and fun.  Thursday, 
Jan. 9 to Feb. 27, 10:15 to 10:45 am.  Ages 0-5 years.  
Free. Drop-in or register at 250-656-0944.
Lego Stories:  Use our Lego to build your own creation.  
A new theme will be explored at each meeting, and your 
work will be displayed at the library.  Ages 5 years +.  
Friday, Jan. 10, 24, Feb. 7, 21, March 7, 14, 3:15 to 4:15 
pm.  Free. Register at 250-656-0944. 
Family Literacy Day:  Celebrate Family Literacy Day and 
learning together as a family!  Join us for a family 
storytime, try our fun activity stations, and enter our 
prize draw.  Free bags of books for children ages 0 to 6 
years provided by Peninsula Connections for Early 
Childhood. Sunday, January 26, 1:15-2:45 pm.  All ages. 
Free.  Register at 250-656-0944.

Vancouver Island Regional Library
Sidney/North Saanich Branch

10091 Resthaven Drive
250-656-0944

My Library Card Gets Me What:  Homework Help.  
Learn about the library’s databases to help students with 
reading and research projects:  Tumblebooks, Canada 
in Context, Litfinder and more.  Wednesday, January 29, 
6:30-7:15 pm.  For parents, kids and teens.  Free.  
Register at 250-656-0944.
Reading Buddies:  Practice your reading with a Big 
Buddy!   Children in grades 2 to 4 are paired up with 
teen volunteers to read books, play games, and have 
fun.  Wed., February 5 to March 5, 4:00-5:00 pm.  If you 
would like your child to participate in the program, 
please fill out an application form at the library.  If more 
children apply than space permits, participants will be 
selected by lottery.  Application deadline is Friday, 
January 24.  For information, call the library at 250-656-
0944. 
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